
DENVER COIN CLUB 
Meeting Minutes 

June 30, 2011 
 
President Theo Gould called meeting to order at 7:05 PM. 
 
Members present: 39 
 
New Members: None 
 
Guests present: Roark Coggon, Vicki Igatowski 
 
New Business:  

Theo presented the results of the elections for the ANA Board of Governors.  While 
most of the Board ran unopposed, Walter Ostromecki defeated Arthur Fitts for the office 
of vice president.  Tom Hallenbeck will take over as president of the ANA while the 
former president, Clifford Mishler, takes a new position on the Board.  
 
Theo also made the announcement that Howard Hinsey was recognized for having 
been a member of the ANA for 50 years while Joe Coggon has been a member for 25 
years.  Congratulations to both of our members for their support of the ANA.   

  
Programs:  Joe Coggon gave a presentation on ‘Devil’ coins and currency.  To clarify, the talk was 

about coins that lack the motto “In God We Trust”.  These coins include the ‘Atheist' 
coin- which was caused by a die break that omitted the motto; the no motto modern 
Sacagawea and Presidential Dollars that are missing the edge inscriptions; and a 
variety of other nicknamed numismatic items including the proclaimed ‘demonic image' 
in the hair of the Queen’s image on the 1954 series Canadian 1.00 bill which is highly 
collected by currency enthusiasts. 

  
Coin Shows: 

Colorado Springs Coin Show – June 30-July 2, 2011 at the Crowne Plaza in Colorado Springs   
D&F Coin Show – August 20, 2011 at the Jefferson County Fairgrounds 
Cheyenne Coin Show – September 10-11, 2011 at the Laramie County Fairgrounds 

 
Treasurer’s Report:  

Beginning balance             $3,939.34 
Income                                      123.03 
Expenses                            -786.62 
Ending Balance                    $3,275.75 

 
George Van Trump called the auction assisted by Tom Oliver and they did a fine job. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:00 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
 
Tom Oliver, Vice President 
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